
 

 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

US 27 FROM FISHEATING CREEK TO HIGHLANDS COUNTY LINE 

CONSTRUCTION BEGINS MAY 2023 

Financial Project ID: 445932-1-52-01 & 445925-1-52-01 April 2023 

Glades County, FL 
CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

CONTACT US 

For more information about the improvements: 

Corine Burgess 
 Community Outreach Manager 

(863) 225-0422 
corine.burgess@dot.state.fl.us 

 
  

Janella Newsome 
Director of Public Information  

(863) 519-2828  
janella.newsome@dot.state.fl.us 

  
 FOLLOW US 

www.SWFLroads.com | twitter.com/MyFDOT_SWFL | facebook.com/MyFDOTSWFL | instagram.com/myfdot_swfl 

The Florida Department of Transportation will begin work in May 2023, to make improvements to US 27 

from Fisheating Creek to the Highlands County line in Glades County. The project location is identified 

below. 

 Resurface US 27 from south of Fisheating 

Creek to the Highlands County line 

 Widen turn lanes and road shoulders 

 Improve drainage 

 Install guardrail signing and pavement 

markings 

 Rehabilitate Fisheating Creek Overflow 

Bridge including pile jackets and spall  

 repairs 

Estimated construction cost is $14 million 

Project Location Map 

PROJECT SCHEDULE 

Construction begins May 2023; estimated  

completion is Spring 2024. 

During construction the speed limit will be 

posted at 55 mph 

During construction there will be lane  

closures on US 27   

During construction Broadway Street will be 

closed at the intersection of US 27 and 

Broadway Street. A detour will be in place 

for motorists 

 

or 

Enlarged maps on back of page 

Palmdale 

Detour Route 

http://www.SWFLroads.com
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